From: Meredith Whitten on behalf of Meredith Whitten

Sent: 02 January 2016 13:30

To: Planning

Cc: Marfleet, Patrick

Subject: Comments on 175 Shaftesbury Avenue WC2H 8AN (2015/6714/P)
Hi there,

The CGCA has the following comments on the application for Glass House, 175 Shaftesbury Avenue WC2H 8AN
(2015/6714/P):

No objection. The CGCA welcomes the removal of the recessed entry, which can encourage antisocial
behaviour.

Please do let me know if you need any additional information from the CGCA.

Happy new year!
Meredith




